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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As your child has been sent home because they appear to have COVID-19 (coronavirus) symptoms you 
will now need to take the following action: 
 

 Your child should get a test. 

 The whole household should self-isolate while waiting for test result. 

 Inform school immediately about test results. 
 

If your child’s test is positive school will need to work with PHE to trace all students and staff who have 
been in close contact with your child and ask them to self-isolate.   
 

 Your child should not attend school. 

 Your child should self-isolate for at least 10 days from when symptoms started (or from day of 
test if no symptoms) 

 Whole household self-isolates for 14 days from day when symptoms started (or from day of test 
if no symptoms) - even if someone tests negative during those 14 days. 

 
If your child’s test is negative Your child should remain at home for 48 hours after the day of the test, if 
they are symptom free then they can return to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R S Wall, 
Headteacher. 

 

 
 


